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Thursday 23rd January 2025 

 

Dear parent/ carer, 

 

Autumn Term Reports 

This year, we have amended our approach to reporting for student progress so that the information 

is easier to find. Instead of needing to access the web version of ‘MyChildAtSchool’, reports are now 

available on the app in the ‘Reports’ section.  

The reports detail the percentage your child scored in their Autumn Term assessment, and what 

progress they are making as a result. An explanation of how the progress statements are arrived at is 

included on the report. You will also see your child’s attendance percentage for the year to date, as 

well as their reading age from their most recent reading test (if available). 

We continue to look at how we report to parents/ carers, and look to further develop this. 

In the meantime, I have been made aware that ‘MyChildAtSchool’ has not notified a number of 

parents that reports from the Autumn Term are now available in the ‘reports’ section of the app. These 

were published at the very start of this term, and I apologise if you have not had the opportunity to 

see this. If you struggle to access your child’s report at all, please contact the academy office who will 

be happy to help. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 

Miss A Staniforth 

Vice Principal 

 


